
STOLEN 

Holden HK Premier 6-cylinder 

Stolen from Croydon, Victoria - Thursday 11th May 2017 

The vehicle was stolen from the owners house in Croydon. They also broke into the house and stole jewelery 

and other items. The owner has had this vehicle almost since new. 

If you sight this vehicle or have any knowledge that may assist in locating it, please contact: 

Neil Athorn 

President - Federation of Veteran, Vintage & Classic Vehicle Clubs Inc in Victoria 

Email - neil.athorn.bendigobank.com.au  

Please share this around in the hope the vehicle can be located. 

 

 


